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Transition Day. 

On Tuesday 2nd July Reception children will be visiting their new classroom and 

spending a short time with their new teacher. The children will be well supported 

to ensure they have a fun and positive experience. Miss Parker’s children will be 

moving up to Mrs Pringle and Mrs Mason’s children will be moving up to               

Mr Willcock. 

 

Sports Day 

Unfortunately the weather has not been kind to us this week which led to our 

school field being saturated and Sports Day postponed.  We had a fabulous day 

today and the children were fabulous. Thank you for your  

understanding. 

Maths 

In numeracy we have been counting in 

2’s, 5’s and 10’s! We have also been 

thinking carefully about place value. 

When looking at teen numbers we 

know that 1 always comes first e.g. 16 

where 1 means there is one ten. 16 has 

one ten and six.  

 

 

 

 

Please find attached some number 

formation practise which your child 

might enjoy doing at home. During this 

activity you may like to discuss and 

reinforce place value with your child. 

Literacy/ 

Expressive Arts and Design 

This week we have been reading the 

book ‘It’s Not a Box’ by A. Portis and the 

children have been using their 

imagination to reinvent their box into 

anything they want. This has been very 

exciting and they have had some 

wonderful ideas. 

How about working on a box at home this 

weekend? Child can draw a picture and 

write a sentence or two in their weekend 

news book.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend everyone! 

 


